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BY THE HEARING OFFICER: 
 
 The Commission opened this docket on its own motion on 
March 17, 2009, in order to receive and monitor filings re-
garding gas supply cost adjustment (GSCA) schedules filed by 
Source Gas Distribution LLC (SourceGas) pursuant to Neb. Rev. 
Stat. § 66-1854.  
 
 Pursuant to the Commission’s general grant of authority and 
its power to audit, the Commission conducted an informal review 
of SourceGas’ GSCA.  Furthermore, the Commission’s consultants 
conducted an on-site review on September 22 through 24, 2009.   
 
 A copy of the consultant’s initial findings was made avail-
able to SourceGas for comment prior to the issuance of the 
Commission’s final order and report.  SourceGas is scheduled to 
submit written comments on or before February 5, 2010.   
 
 Hearing on this matter was previously scheduled for February 
10, 2010, at 1:30 p.m. CST in the Commission Hearing Room, 300 
The Atrium, 1200 N Street, Lincoln.  Subsequent to the prehear-
ing conference held on February 2, 2010, it was determined that 
additional time would be required to review comments filed prior 
to the hearing.   
 
 Therefore, the hearing previously scheduled for February 10, 
2010, will be continued to a date to be determined.  However, a 
second prehearing conference is scheduled for February 10, 2010, 
at 1:30 p.m. CST at the Commission 300 The Atrium, 1200 N 
Street, Lincoln.  Parties wishing to participate by telephone 
should call 888-820-1398, access code 8417673#. 
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